Wharton State Forest Stakeholder Meeting — By Invitation Only
Dear Mayors and Wharton Stakeholders,

You are cordially invited to attend a NJDEP Wharton State Forest stakeholder meeting on Tuesday,
March 22 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at The Batsto Village Visitor Center, 31 Batsto Road,
Hammonton. At the meeting, the Department will share with you its plan for enforcement in response
to the ongoing destruction of the forest by off-road and illegal vehicles in the forest. In addition, the
Department will share with you a summary of the stakeholder recommendations for protection of
Wharton State Forest from our meetings last year.

Participation in this stakeholder meeting is by invitation only. Due to space limitations, only one person
per organization can attend. If you are unable to attend, please send a designee. Please RSVP to attend
or assign a designee from your organization by contacting:

Whartonstakeholdermeetings@dep.nj.gov. Thank you. We look forward to seeing you at the
stakeholder meeting. Best regards, Kerry Kirk Pflugh

Manager, Constituent Services

Office of the Commissioner

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
401 East State Street

PO Box 402

Trenton, NJ 08625



